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To our precious supporters, receive Calvary greetings from Kenya. As we 

advance towards the end of this year 2020, it is my pleasure to express our 

appreciation to you all for your generous contributions especially during the 

hard times of Covid 19. Despite the fact that you were most hard hit by this 

phenomenon, your love towards us did not fade. Though we were unable to 

support you in any way, our prayers for you have never ended. God has always 

remained faithful to answer our prayers. I am confident as I say this because 

God has surely protected our close friends and supporters in UK. 

I am so happy to report that, amidst this mess of Corona, when many lost hope 

as most institutions remained closed, through your support, we have been able 

to provide relief food, e-learning gadgets[ Radio, tablets, phones], farm input 

and many other things that kept our target groups safe, healthy and e-learning 

possible for our children.  

Through your support, we also managed to contain our youths by creating 

programmes that engaged them in positive and economic activities as can be 

seen in the photos below. May God richly bless you and enable you to cross 

over to 2121. 

As a person called to bring hope to the hopeless, I must confess that, though 

the year 2020 was a year of challenges, the challenges have moved us to a 

higher level as an organisation. We have greatly progressed in terms of 

infrastructure, communication among many others. 

We are glad to inform our supporters that YAWOSUP activities can now be 

found in our umbrella organization [Apostolic Missions International] website 

at www.apostolicmissionsinternational.org under community development 

department. 

Edward Wata 

Director 

 

http://www.apostolicmissionsinternational.org/
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